
The United Nursing Services Club Ltd 
34, Cavendish Square 

London W1. 
Oct 16th 1929 

 
To the Matron-in-chief. 
 
Madam, 
 I have the honour to inform you that I am going on the P&O Liner 
“Narkunda” as Nursing Sister on October 18th so that I will be unable to send in 
my report as a member of Q.A.I.M.N.S Reserve on January 1st 1930 but will do 
so on the return of the “Narkunda” from Sidney. 
 
  I have the honour to be, 
     Madam, 
 
     your obedient servant 
 
       Ethel Bray 
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